
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

September 1, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 

Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
East Pointe Baptist 
Ministry Asst/Church Secretary 
https://eastpointechurch.com/apply 
For more information & to apply 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
First Fairhope 
Ministry Asst/Receptionist 
Send resume to: 
bshaw@firstfairhope.org 
Or call Brent Shaw at 
251-928-8685 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 

Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
 

New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Email application to:  
Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 

 

“BECAUSE THEY HAVE NEVER HEARD” 
 
 
 

The focus for this year’s Annual Meeting is PRAYER for the  
UNREACHED PEOPLE around the world.  

 
But you will receive power, when the Holy Spirit has come upon you, and you  

will be my witnesses in Jerusalem, and in all Judea, and in Samaria, and to the end of the 
earth. (Acts 1:8)  We are asking for each church to host and decorate a display table  

highlighting their mission focus.  This focus can be locally, nationally or internationally.  
What mission project does your Sunday School Class, Small Groups Class, Women’s  

Ministry, WMU, Men’s Group, Youth or Children’s Group support?  Covid made all of  
our churches think outside the box on how to continue missions with so many restrictions 
being in place on travel and gatherings.  We would like for you to take this opportunity to 
share how you faced those obstacles. This is a unique opportunity to share the incredible  

work God is doing through your church.  Decide on which areas to celebrate and showcase, 
these could include:  local outreach ministries your church supports financially or with  

donations of food, space or volunteer times; local and global mission programs your church 
supports.  Caring ministries like counseling and visitation.  You may wish to include a  

separate table for each country or ministry.  There is no food  preparation for these tables  
this year.  This is always a good time of fellowship with all of our churches. 

 
If your church would like to participate please let us know by calling 251-945-5112  

or email us at office@baldwinbaptist.com. 

Baldwin Baptist Association 
108th Annual Meeting 

Bay Minette, First Baptist Church 
October 15, 2022 

 

108TH ANNUAL GATHERING OF BALDWIN BAPTISTS 
 

Since 1914 Baldwin Baptists have joined together to focus on  
missions, share future plans and do the work of Christ's Great  
Commission. While everyone is invited to join this missions event, 
each church contributing to the association and giving through the 
Cooperative Program can elect at least two messengers. You can 
check on the number of extra messengers by contacting the  
associational office. The messengers will vote on business items but 
there will be a time of missions emphasis as all of us focus on 'those 
who have never heard." There will be video on what is happening 
through Baldwin Baptist ministries. There will be a time of praise 
and worship and we will hear from one of our International  
Missionaries. We will also  brainstorm and look at possible new  
ministries. We will pray for missions around the world. Please elect  
your messengers before this great gathering. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at....................... 

 
THE 108TH ANNUAL GATHERING 

SATURDAY -- OCTOBER  15 
9:30 AM — Noon 

First Baptist Church, Bay Minette 
Lunch will be provided 

NEED FOLDING CHAIRS AND  
THE RACK TO STORE THEM ON? 

 
Bethel Baptist Church is wanting to donate these to any  

of our BBA churches that need them.  They are available 
for immediate pick up! Please contact their church office @  

(251)947-5145 for more details.  

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!!! 
 

SPACE IS RESERVED & HELP IS NEEDED FOR … 

 
The Shrimp Festival  October 8th & 9th 

10:00 am till 5:00 pm 
(Volunteers to serve in RV Parks or inside the festival.) 

 
Coastal Alabama BCM September-April 

Sunday Night Meals & Devotions or Other  
Possible Opportunities to serve 

 
CONTACT NATE AT THE BBA OFFICE! 

251-945-5112 OR 251-591-6125 

Baldwin Baptist Association 
will be closed for Labor Day, 

September 5, 2022. 

mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

